
Dear DDECS2009 participants, 
 
The organizer of DDECS2009, Technical University of Liberec, 
is not able to charge your credit cards directly.  
Instead, the fee is converted to Czech Crowns (according to 
the official exchange rate) and the amount will then be given to 
the bank (along with other necessary information). The bank 
shall then perform the transaction. However, this will most 
likely occur on a different day to when the calculation was 
made.  
 
Thanks to the ever-changing exchange rate, it is possible that 
you shall be charged a different amount than was written on 
the invoice, and this difference (plus or minus) can be up to 
several percent.  
 
We are unable to deal with this discrepancy and we are ready 
to pay back the difference; in such cases, please inform us 
how many Euros were really charged from your credit card.  
 
Many apologies for the inconvenience. 
 
DDECS2009 organizing committee. 
 


